

'Ensuring Excellence'

9th January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Executive Headteacher: Mrs M Cross Associate Headteacher: Miss S McGroarty

Dordon Primary School Roman Way Dordon Tamworth Staffordshire 878 1PJ

T 01827 892422 E admin2018@welearn365.com www.dordonprimaryschool.co.uk

Family Lunch - Wednesday 5th February 2020

This year we have decided to hold a Family lunch rather than just one for grandparents. This is an opportunity for two adult members of the family to not only enjoy lunch with their children, but also have a tour of the school and see the classroom in action.

We would like to invite you into school and would be delighted if you could make it on Wednesday 5th February 2020 at 11.00 am.

Unfortunately, we cannot invite everyone! Five family names will be picked out of a hat at random and you will receive a special invitation with further details. If you do not receive an invitation/lunch order form then unfortunately you have not been successful on this occasion.

If you would like to be involved in the Family Lunch please return the slip below to the school office by Friday 17th January. If you are unsuccessful in the draw, please do not despair. We are always desperate for extra help in school, however small your contribution. If you are able to come in and hear children read or even help with trips, please let us know.

Yours sincerely

111 6
Mrs Clarke
Teaching Assistant
×
For the attention of Mrs Clarke
<u>Family Lunch</u>
Child/children's Name:
Name of Adult (1)
Name of Adult (2)
(maximum 2 people) who would like to attend the Family Lunch on Wednesday 5th February.
Please only return one reply per family, as all children within the same family will be able to attend the lunch.
Signed:
Date:













